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A word from the chair: 
 

Happy New Year and Happy Spring Semester! 

 

As University Staff Senate Chair I am pleased to announce the return of our monthly newsletter. 

 

This communication will keep you abreast of happenings around campus as well as information specific to 

University Staff. 

 

Please note that we are working diligently on your behalf to ensure your concerns are addressed. 

 

If you have concerns or questions, please feel free to reach out to me at Dukes@uwm.edu 

 

If you would like to attend our meetings, we meet every 3rd Tuesday via TEAMS. 

 

You may also view the link below to receive an understanding of what governance is and how it works for your 

benefit. 

 

Here's to a wonderful spring semester! 

 

In Service, 

Gail J Dukes 

University Staff Senate Chair 

 

https://uwm.edu/secu/wp-content/uploads/sites/122/2023/07/NewSenatorsOrientation2023.pdf 

 

 

 

 

 

https://uwm.edu/secu/wp-content/uploads/sites/122/2023/07/NewSenatorsOrientation2023.pdf


 

UNIVERSITY STAFF GOVERNANCE NEWS  

 

Want to know what is going on at the University Staff Senate? 

Come to a meeting!  Meetings are open to all! 

University Staff Senate 
Spring Schedule 2024 

 

Month Day Time Location 

JANUARY 16 10 AM TEAMS 

FEBRUARY 20 10 AM TEAMS 

MARCH 19 10 AM TEAMS 

APRIL 16 10 AM TEAMS 

MAY 21 10 AM TEAMS 

JUNE 18 10 AM CRT 175 

 
Join on your computer or mobile app or come in person in June! 

Teams information will also be on final agenda on the website 

 

Microsoft Teams meeting 

Join on your computer, mobile app or room device 

Click here to join the meeting 

Meeting ID: 253 017 358 779 

Passcode: TRPNDS 

Download Teams | Join on the web 

Or call in (audio only) 

+1 414-253-8850,,151511400#   United States, Milwaukee 

Phone Conference ID: 151 511 400# 

 

See website for final agenda https://uwm.edu/secu/us/university-staff-senate/ 
Contact Louisa Eastman at louisae@uwm.edu for more information or if you need any 

accommodations. 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YTFlMTJlMzgtODRkYS00YWJhLThhOTAtZDE2YTBhNmQ4MGQx%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%220bca7ac3-fcb6-4efd-89eb-6de97603cf21%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22f86e0c95-4100-430d-a0a4-ca1e63ffa293%22%7d
https://www.microsoft.com/en-us/microsoft-teams/download-app
https://www.microsoft.com/microsoft-teams/join-a-meeting
tel:+14142538850,,151511400
https://uwm.edu/secu/us/university-staff-senate/
mailto:louisae@uwm.edu


 

   SPRING ELECTIONS  2024 

To get on the ballot please fill out the Preference Form that is emailed 

at the end of February.   Elections will be held for University Staff in April, 2024.  

We look forward to seeing lots of names for this year’s elections.  Make your voice 

heard!  Represent the University Staff on committees and even search and screens!  

Check your email! 

 

2024 Outstanding Service Awards  

The call will be going out soon to nominate an outstanding member of your team 

for a service award!  Keep an eye on your email for more information on how to 

nominate.  Anyone can nominate a University Staff member for these awards. 

 

 

Got News?   
 

Would you like to submit information to the newsletter?  

Would you like to write for the Newsletter?  We would 

love to hear from you!  Send your information or pieces 

to Louisa Eastman at louisae@uwm.edu 

 

mailto:louisae@uwm.edu

